
 

 

 

 

2014 Year End Donations 
Hi Friends, 

Just a quick note to remind you the year is coming to an end....Like you didn't know that.  Well, I just wanted to take a 
second to tell you donations which come through the website will be recorded for 2014 through December 31, midnight East 
Coast time.  Checks which come in will be credited based upon the post date.  If they are post marked by December 31 they 
will be recorded as 2014 donations.  Since all donations are receipted during the year (either through the mail for checks 
sent or through the email for on-line donations) no year-end statements are automatically sent.  If for some reason you need 
a year end statement, simply contact me at chuck@savedbygodsgrace.org and I will compile one and email it to you at the 
address the request comes from. 

Your year-end donations will assist us in continuing to do what the Lord has called us to do for the children of Kenya.  We 
have many projects which are on-going and we certainly will continue them, along with many others, with your assistance. 

I have to take a moment to thank you once more for all that you do for Tammy and me in this ministry.  If you don't listen to 
God's message of helping the poor, orphaned, and widow through your financial support, we couldn't do what God called us 
to do.  Literally the life of many children and their caretakers hinge on what we can do through the grace of God with your 
contributions.  In addition, there are certainly eternal consequences of what we do.  By showing hope (many times to people 
who will never see us), people come closer to God and give Him thanks they are being "remembered".  When you don't have 
daily bread, live without medical attention with life-threatening diseases, can't put your kids in school, and simply don't know 
why you exist, life doesn't seem to hold any promise for anything.  But, when out of nowhere someone lifts you up in some 
manner by assisting when others (even in the Christian community) have left you to suffer, they see God in the midst.  They 
know it can't be for any other reason these things happen...and they are right.  We simply watch for God to bring people He 
has in His mind to get assistance and we become His hands and feet...with your help.  God has determined these people 
need help and He is stepping into their lives...what an impact it makes.  So, simply know you are part of people coming to 
understand God loves them and the ultimate love, His Son Jesus, was given for them.  I tell you, there is no better thing to 
hear than people telling me a brother or sister will be in heaven because of how God used us...nothing better! 

So, if you have the urge, please consider us when you are doing your end of year donations...we will use them as we have 
all year to assist people who believe they have been forgotten.  They will see they certainly have not been forgotten and are 
being lifted up by the King of Kings. 

From Tammy and me a prayer for a most blessed 2015.  

Serving with you only by His grace, 

Chuck 

Missionary to Kenya 
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